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Mayor Emmett V. Jordan 

City of Greenbelt 

25 Crescent Road 

Greenbelt, MD 20770 

August 1, 2024 

Chief Tiffany Green 

Prince George’s County Fire/EMS Department 

9201 Basil Court, 4th Floor East 

Largo, Maryland 20774 

Dear Chief Green, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to invite you to a community meeting to discuss the 

summer staffing plan and address the continued concerns of our residents. The meeting will be held 

with the Greenbelt Council, residents, and neighbors in Berwyn Heights at the Greenbelt Volunteer 

Fire Department, Fire Station 835, located at 125 Crescent Road, Greenbelt, MD 20770. 

We appreciate your ongoing efforts and dialogue regarding the impact of the summer staffing plan. 

However, as you know, questions and concerns remain about the justification of the summer staffing 

plan, data transparency, consultants' reports, poor communication, and the growing worry among 

residents that their pleas for help will take longer to respond to. We believe that a public conversation 

will help build trust and facilitate collaborative solutions to the challenges we face. 

To accommodate your schedule, we are providing two options for this meeting: August 13th or August 

14th at 7 PM. Please let us know which date works best for you. 

We look forward to your participation in this important discussion and to continuing our efforts to 

ensure the safety and well-being of our community and Fire and EMS personnel. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We await your response at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 

 

Emmett V. Jordan 

Mayor 

City of Greenbelt              

http://www.greenbeltmd.gov/

